
Recess Runners 
DeMasi Elementary PTA is excited to bring back the Recess Runners running       

program for students!  This adds a fun and healthy component to their recess   
period.   

 

EVERY OTHER FRIDAY STARTING SEPTEMBER 27th 
 

Here’s How It Works 

Students that choose to participate will collect a popsicle stick for every lap they run around 
the soccer field.  Once they collect 4 popsicle sticks (1 mile), they can trade them in for a 

charm.  Students can collect a variety of charms to add to their lanyard necklace.   

Please be sure your child brings their lanyard from last year. Kindergarteners and new         
students will receive a lanyard on the first day of Recess Runners.                           

**Replacement lanyards are $1**   
 

IT’S BACK!!  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 
This program is run by parents, so we need  parent    

volunteers to make it successful!  

Work locally or from home? Stop over during your 
lunch break for 30 mins to help!  It’s a great chance 
to see your child during the day and help the PTA!  

Look for a sign up genius via email, text remind, and on 
Facebook to sign up for a timeslot.  Any help you can 

provide is greatly appreciated!   


